Hal Michael
Olympia WA
ucd880@comcast.net

Update on development of a nomenclature for steelhead
[bookmark: _GoBack]Recent studies and accumulated observations of steelhead and other anadromous salmonids show a significantly more diverse suite of life histories.  The complexity, overlap among species, and radically different trajectories require a review of how we identify life history stages.  A group has been formed to develop a unified nomenclature to better describe the fish.  People interested in assisting in the project will be invited to join in.
